From: Magnifico, Rose

To: Britto, John

Subject: FW: [External] Yonge / Steeles corridor

Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:20:20 AM

PH COMMUNICATION - C48
CW (PH) - July 13, 2020

Rose Magnifico ITEMS 4 AND 5

Council / Committee Administrator 905-832-8585, ext. 8030 |
rose.magnifico@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I City Clerk’s Office
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca
‘l VAUGHAN

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 6:38 PM

To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: [External] Yonge / Steeles corridor

rrom: < <

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 6:31 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; springfarmra@gmail.com

Subject: [External] Yonge / Steeles corridor

Residents of the area have strong opposition to the

proposed development of several skyscrapers up to 54 stories high on the north side
of Steeles

Major concerns include issues of building height, density, and transportation issues.
The new developments are seen to offer little benefit to the community.

The original development plan called for 25000 more people, however the revised
plan is for a density of 45000 or more.

Tall skyscrapers create wind tunnels and block the sunlight. Such density would add
to congestion that could see a line of cars all the way from Hilda Ave to Yonge Street
trying to make a left turn from Steels Ave.

Would you agree to your own neighbourhood being altered in such a way as to
degrade the quality of life for the current residents considerably?

Tamar Kuperstein



